SPMS Secretary Report
Thursday March 19, 2015
Submitted by Robin Smith

-Submitted 2014 SPMS Annual Meeting Minutes to USMS National Office as
required.

-l will be attending the USMS Adult Learn to Swim Instructor Certification Course
in La Mirada on Saturday March 21

-Worked with fellow subcommittee members to draft the proposal for the SPMS
Convention Delegate Selection Process.

-Received nominations for the vacant SPMS Vice Chair Officer position. As there
are multiple nominees, the vote will take place via email following the March 19t
Monthly Conference Call.

Note — Per Section IV of our Bylaws, those eligible to vote include:

*Elected SPMS officers

*One representative from each Member Club

*Chairs of the SPMS standing committees

*Any member who has attended more than half of the SPMS meetings in the
previous 12-month period (March 2014 to March 2015)




